
 

 

  

March 2024 

Dates to Remember  

 
Events: 

 
Mar. 5th -Cinco De Mayo  
Mar. 8th – Women’s Day  
Bring your teacher a flower!  

Mar. 11th – Backwards Day  
Mar. 12th – Crazy Hair Day  
Mar. 13th – Dress Wacky 
Mar. 14th Dress like a Dr. Suess Character 
March 15th Suess Parade @ 10:00 a.m. 
Mar. 18th – Donate seeds and soil 

For our Spring Garden 

Mar. 20th – Story Telling Day  
Mar. 22nd- Splash Day – Weather Permitting 
Mar. 22nd – Parents Night Out 6:30pm-10:30pm 

Mar. 21st  – Wear Crazy Socks  
Mar. 25th – Prekindergarten Roundup 

Mar. 25th – Scholastic Book Fair starts. 

Mar. 29th – School Closed. 

 

 

 

We did it! Our school is now accredited through Texas Rising 

Star! You may have seen some ladies with clipboards in our 

school recently, as one parent shared with me… they looked 

like they meant business! Well, those ladies were here to 

access our program. They spent one hour in each classroom; 

they evaluated our education backgrounds and school polices 

as well! The result is that we are now a level 3 STAR Texas 

Rising Star School. See the below link to learn more about 

TRS and its benefits to our program. 

https://texasrisingstar.org/providers/benefits-of-texas-rising-

star/ 

 

 

Oh, The Places You’ll Go… 
! 

It’s not about what it is, it’s about what it can become – Dr. Seuss  

The Woodlands • 5585 Creekside Forest Dr • Spring, Texas   • 832.698.2735 • ChildrensLightouse.com/woodlands 
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- Please drop your child off no later than 9am 
each day.  

- Please walk your child to their classroom and 
check in with a teacher before leaving.  

- We are not permitted to release children to 
anyone who is not 18 yrs. or older. 

- Please do not drop food off with your child in 
class. We serve breakfast until 8am & snack 9:45 
am. Any outside food must be approved with Dr. 
note. 

- If your family plans to travel for Spring Break do 
not forget to stop by the front desk to get your 
Absentee Credit Form. 

- School age children will be attending 2 field trips 
during Spring Break, please be sure to sign up to 
attend.  

- If your child is 4 years old or turning four soon, 
please bring in a hearing and vision screening for 
the file. 

- Please do not film or take videos from the 
windows or in the classroom. 

- During Spring Break, we will be having splash 
day. Be sure to bring swim wear and a towel! 

 
 

A Few  
Reminders 

Teacher Spotlight: 
Lindsey Simmons – Rm 2 

 

 

 

        

 

 

        

  

Congratulations to Mrs. Salma & Mrs. 
Marcela for being classroom of the 
month.  

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations Ms. Lindsey and Thank you for 
bringing a loving, positive attitude to our 
babies each day. We love seeing you laugh, do 
artwork and genuinely love on each baby daily! 
Thank you for being on our team!   

We are Closed  
Friday, March 29th in  

Observance of Good Friday! 
 

 

Calling all CAMPERS! Spring Break is here. 
All Elementary Campers are welcome! 

Camp cost is $250/wk. Part time options 
available. Spaces are limited. Register your 

child @ the Front Desk. 

Summer Activity Fees: 
Billed on June 3rd, 2024 

 

Rooms 3 & 4: $30.00 
Rooms 5-7: $60.00 
Rooms 8-9: $80.00 
Room 10: $100.00 

 


